
Haytor View Community Primary School & Nursery 

Easter Egg Hunt 
Dear Parents and Children, 

The School Council have been working hard planning an Easter Egg hunt, to take place on the 

last day of term Friday 31st March 2017. 

The School Council wanted to ensure a FUN experience for everyone, whilst raising funds for the 

school. 

Pairs of classes will work together at allocated slots during the day, hiding and hunting out the 

eggs! 

The arrangements are detailed below, (it’s taken a while to sort them out, so if you have any 

questions please ask your child’s teacher, a School Councillor or Mrs Galling.) 

If your child wants to enter the Easter Egg Hunt, this is what they need to do: 

1. Turn over this letter, on the back you will see an egg outline, your child needs to decorate 

the egg; 

2. Your child needs to write their name and class onto the egg; 

3. They need to cut out the egg shape; 

4. They need to bring £1 into school along with their decorated paper egg – they need to 

hand the £1 and the decorated egg to their class teacher during registration time (this is 

important, to enter the Easter Egg Hunt you need to both pay and have a paper egg to 

search for!) 

5. Closing date for entries is Thursday 30th March; 

On the 31st March the following will happen: 

1. Pairs of classes will hide each other’s paper eggs around the school grounds (don’t worry 

we will be weighing them down, so they don’t blow away!) 

2. When your child finds their hidden paper egg, they take it to the collection point organised 

by the class Learning Partners, where they will be given a juice drink and a biscuit (Easter 

Egg hunting is thirsty work!) 

3. If anyone is struggling to find their egg, they can ask for a helping hand from someone who 

has already found theirs; 

4. Once all the eggs are found, each of the children will be given a Cadbury’s Cream egg 

and a tiny fluffy chick; 

5. Each of the children will also be presented with a certificate from the School Council for 

entering the Easter Egg hunt. 

We are sure it is going to be a fun activity, the School Council are very excited and are keen for 

everyone to take part. So please, start decorating the paper egg and find £1 to enter, we’re 

really keen that no one is left out! 

On behalf of the School Council 

 

 

Kate Galling - Headteacher 

 



 

 

 

 

 Child’s Name: 

 

Child’s Class: 


